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The AGCO
Agriculture Foundation
COVID-19 Aid Program

In 2020, the AGCO Agriculture Foundation (AAF) launched its COVID-19 Aid 
Program in response to the global pandemic’s intensifying impacts on 

poverty and food insecurity. Through dedicated resources, the AAF supported 
non-profits around the world working to prevent and relieve hunger and drive 

sustainable agriculture development in vulnerable communities.



INITIATIVES
In partnership with Self Help 
Africa, the AAF launched a new 
sustainable poultry production 
project in the Republic of 
Zambia, Africa. 

RECOGNITION
The AAF receiThe AAF received an “International 
Case” award during the 2020 CSR 
Distinctions (Distinciones RSC) 
awards. The award honored the 
AAF’s support of food security and 
health needs in South America 
during the pandemic. 

Our
Reach

https://news.agcocorp.com/news/releases-20201109


The AAF provided funding to support the COVID-19 relief efforts of 13 non-profits in North and South America, 
Asia, Africa and Europe, including:

Learn more about the AGCO Agriculture Foundation’s
work and grant funding at www.AGCOFoundation.org

Regional
Coverage

https://bamadrid.org/
https://www.flintriverfresh.org/home
https://goonj.org/
https://www.peoriafoodbank.org/
https://www.bancodealimentos.org.br
https://www.trusselltrust.org/
https://www.trusselltrust.org/
https://www.wfp.org/
https://www.feedingamerica.org/
https://movilizarse.org
https://selfhelpafrica.org/
https://www.bancodealimentos.org.br
https://gerandofalcoes.com/
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